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Councillor, 
 
You are summoned to an Interim meeting of Buckingham Town Council to be held on Monday 6th 
February 2012 at 7pm in the Council Chamber, Cornwalls Meadow, Buckingham.   
 
 
Mr. C. P. Wayman 
Town Clerk  
 
Please note that the Full Council will be preceded by a Public Session in accordance with Standing Order 
1.2, which will last for a maximum of 15 minutes. 
 
AGENDA 
 

1. Apologies for Absence 
Members are asked to receive apologies from members.  

 
2. Declarations of Interest 

To receive declarations of any personal or prejudicial interest under consideration on this 
agenda in accordance with the Parish Councils (Model Code of Conduct) Order 2001. 

   
3. Motion from Cllr Hirons: 

I would like to propose that we write to the relevant department(s) of BCC, or Transport for 
Buckinghamshire, to protest at the locking of Well Street School & ask for parking to be 
allowed there. Furthermore if some action (e.g. insurance) is needed to enable this to happen 
we investigate the possibility of the monies being found from BTC funds. 
 

3.1 (405.2/11) Well Street Centre – parking 
To receive for information a response to the letter sent after the 3/10/11 Full Council meeting. 

Appendix A 
 

4. Planning Application 11/02724/APP Land North of Park Manor Farm, Moreton Road. 
To discuss and agree a response to the above application for 80 dwellings.  

IM/73/11 
5. Buckingham General Charities 

To note that Cllr. Isham has resigned as a Trustee, and to select a Town Council 
representative to serve the balance of the term (to 31st December 2012) 
  

6. Chairman’s Announcements 
 
7. Date of next Meetings: 

Full Council   Monday 27th February 2012 
Interim Council Monday 26th March 2012 

 
 
      To: All Councillors 


